house collected tears

London usually

plague small

street children

excited Seething Lane

lived their

little eyes

they could

many

Edward lived with his dad and his sister, Mary, on Seething Lane in London. Sadly, his mum and little brother had been taken by the plague last year.

Edward had been woken by the noise and smoke from the street outside. They had to move quickly as it was getting closer. Street by street. House by house.



Edward's dad had collected as many things as he could from the house and put them in his small boat. He then put both of his children in the boat and asked Mary to watch Edward. They sat watching their dad go back for more things from the River Thames. Edward was usually excited when his dad let him go in the boat, but this time he had tears in his eyes.



l lived with his dad and his sister, Mary, on Seething London. Sadly, his mum and little brother had been by the plague last year.

I had been woken by the noise and smoke from the outside. They had to move quickly as it was getting Street by street. House by house.



I's dad had collected as many things as he could from use and put them in his small boat. He then put both of dren in the boat and asked Mary to watch Edward. at watching their dad go back for more things from the hames. Edward was usually excited when his dad let in the boat, but this time he had tears in his eyes.



- 1. Why did they move quickly?
- 2. Why did Edward's dad collect their things?
- 3. Why was Mary asked to watch Edward?
- 4. How was Edward feeling?
- 5. How do we know this?